
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the first time, the science of behavior analysis has its own day!  

On B.F. Skinner’s birthday, March 20, 2021, practitioners, 

researchers, students, and consumers will be celebrating the 

science of behavior analysis.  While most of us are familiar with 

the application of behavior analysis (ABA) to improve the lives of 

persons with autism and other developmental delays, the science 

of behavior is also used in many other applications.  Take a look at 

the infographic below to see a few of the other areas behavior 

analysis has proven effective.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  

THIS MONTH’S FAMILY MEETINGS 

Houma/Thibodaux 3/24 Group Meetings at 9:30am, 

12:30pm, & 5:30pm 

New Orleans Contact Angie to schedule 1:1 meetings 

Baton Rouge School-aged clients 3/12 at 12:00 

Baton Rouge Preschool clients no group meeting this 

month 

Hammond 3/15 Group Meeting at 11:00am  

Lafayette 3/25 Group Meeting at 9:30am 
 

Group meetings this month are currently being held 
online. You will receive an email with a link to join the 
meetings. Join Us! If you are unable to attend your 
monthly meetings, please contact Angie Lanoux at:  
alanoux@tc-aba.com to set up individual meetings  
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New Family Orientation 

Please join us for one of the following orientation 

sessions: 

Wednesday, March 10, 1-3pm 

Saturday, March 27, 9-11am 

Sunday, March 28, 1-3pm 

Please contact Angie Lanoux at alanoux@tc-aba.com or 

jhuber@tc-aba.com to register.  

 

We’ll review Touchstone procedures, introduce ABA 

principles and procedures, and answer any questions 

you may have about your child’s services. Please call 

Janice Huber, Parent Educator at (337) 526-5231 with 

any questions.  Sessions will be held online via ZOOM. 

Parent/Caregiver Survey 

Thank you to everyone that completed a survey!  

We are reviewing all your comments and 

suggestions and appreciate your time in submitting 

them. 
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